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OCTOBER 
Sat 4th  1.30 - 4.30pm 

Bell Boating Regatta 

Bidford on Avon  

Mon 6th - Fri 10th 

Book Fair 

Tues 7th 1.15pm 

Y6 Height & Weight Check 

Tues 7th 1.30pm 

Open Afternoon For        

Reception 2015         

Children/Parents 

Wed 8th All Day 

Class 4 girls—Netball   

Coaching Day Kingsley School 

Fri 10th 9.15am 

Harvest Service St Andrew’s 

Church 

Sat 11th 12-2pm 

Coffee & Conkers 

Thurs 16th 9.30am 

Open Morning For            

Reception 2015         

Children/Parents 

Sat 18th  

Cross Country Charlecote 

Park 

Fri 24th  

LAST DAY OF THIS HALF 

TERM 

No Celebration Assembly 

Fri 10th  as it’s Harvest 

Service 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

Harvest Festival 

We look forward to welcoming you to our Harvest Festival service next Friday morning at 9.15 in 

St Andrew’s Church. We hope that you have all had time to read the letter about the                 

arrangements for Harvest that was emailed out earlier this week; a copy can also be found on our 

website. Please note there is no celebration assembly next Friday; star awards will be given out 

during the Harvest service. 

Coffee and Conkers 

Next Saturday, 11th October is our Coffee and Conkers and all families and friends are most    

welcome to join us for some seasonal autumn fun. If you are able to help with the running of the 

event, please sign up on the sheets that have been put up in the parents’ shelter.  

Autumn Creations 

The PTA will again be providing prizes for the children’s Autumn Creations competition. All entries 

should be brought into school on Thursday morning and taken straight to the hall where tables will 

be set out ready to display them. 

Fruit Snacks 

As part of our healthy eating policy, children are permitted to bring a fruit snack for morning break. 

This can be a whole piece of fresh fruit (such as an apple or a banana) or a small container with 

either chopped fresh fruit (such as sliced pineapple, grapes or apple slices) or a small portion of 

dried fruit (such as raisins, apricots or dried mango). We would ask that children do not bring   

processed fruit snacks or muesli bars. All children in Classes 1 and 2 are given a free piece of 

fresh fruit each morning. Thank you for your support. 

TG Book Fair 

Our book fair will be running at the end of each school day next week (3.15 – 3.45) starting on 

Monday. The children are bringing home a leaflet today to give you more information about the 

books on offer. The book fair will take place either on the KS1 playground or in the school hall 

depending on the weather. You and your children will have the opportunity to select and buy  

quality new books. Depending on how many books we sell the school gets commission in the 

form of books for school which we can add in to our reading library. We would welcome a few 

more volunteers to take orders and collect in money for purchased books. If you are able to help 

please let Miss Britt or Mrs Hendry know on which day you would be available.  

Dinner Menu 

The new dinner menu is coming out today. Orders are due in by next Friday. Please note the next 

half term’s menu includes our school Christmas dinner. If you would like your child to have the 

Christmas dinner you must order on this form as a separate Christmas order will not be issued. 

We will email out a reminder next week. 

Home Learning   

Next week is our first date for sharing home learning. Classes 1,2 and 4 are due to share their 

home learning next Friday and Class 3 will be next Thursday. We are looking forward to finding 

out what everyone has been doing! 

NEWSLETTER  

3rd October 2014 

ISSUE - 5   

Star of The Week 

Oscar Gould    Class 1 

Anastasia Bridgewater    

    Class 2  

Jenna Remes    Class 3 

Candise Kings      Class 4 


